
The Smartest Giants in Tankersley  

16th October 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week in English the children will be thinking of questions they would like to ask 

Beegu when he returns to our class. They will also be introduced to the word noun and will begin to 

understand what this means.  As a class the children will collect nouns.    

In Maths, the children will be identifying wholes and parts as they begin to explore addition.  They 

will learn that two parts make a whole.  

In our creative curriculum we will be continuing our learning on the seasons and the changes that 
take place. We will also complete our weather diary recording the temperature and rainfall. In 
computing we will be creating pictures and text and learning to save and print our work. 

Just a reminder that the trip money for our visit to The Old Classroom needs to be returned as our 
visit is after the half term break. It is also the deadline on Wednesday 18th October for returning your 
Christmas card order if you would like to purchase them.   

It has been wonderful getting to know the children this half term.  We have been very busy and the 
children have worked so hard.  We are looking forward to seeing you all at our parents evening this 
week.   

Mrs Beevor and Miss Bennison 

 

 


